
RML (Ruth Miskin Literacy:

During the summer we will continue our phonics 
learning journey. Please scan this QR code      
which demonstrates how to say the sounds                 
we will be teaching. 

Nursery - The Great Outdoors!

Please make sure all of your child’s belongings are labelled with their name.  

We deliver a balanced curriculum of indoor and outdoor learning.Please ensure that your child has appropriate  weather-proof clothing. 

During hot periods please ensure your child has a sunhat and is wearing sun cream before attending school. 

Life cycles:

Throughout the topic we will 
explore the life cycles of a 
range of animals and plants. 

Caterpillar-butterfly

Frogspawn-frog

Seed-plant 

 

 

 

We hope you have all had a restful Easter break and the children are ready for a fun-filled  summer term 
ahead! We are excited to be a part of your child’s learning journey. Our topic is “The Great Outdoors.” 
Terrific for Twos and Nursery will be exploring a range of outdoor environments. We are really excited to 
have our ‘Farm on Wheels’ experience. We may have some extra little visitors to look after too!                              
This newsletter provides some of our learning intentions for the summer term. 

We will share 
these stories:

• The Very 
Hungry 
Caterpillar

• Farmer Duck

• The Frog 
Prince

• Jack and the 
Beanstalk

• Peace at Last

• Mad About 
Minibeasts

• Rumble in the 
Jungle

• Where’s My 
Teddy

• Sharing a 
Shell  

• Starting 
School 

Early maths:

We will be introducing the children to 
‘Ten Town.’ Ten Town is a set of 

number characters. Each character has a 
rhyme which helps to remember and 

write the number digits. 

 

Supporting transition to Reception:

Throughout the summer term children will have 
transition visits to the Reception classrooms.

Parents are invited to an information session 
on Friday 14th June – Times to be confirmed. 
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